
 

 

 

Thursday 2nd April 2020 

Easter Holidays Childcare Provision 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am delighted to say that we can provide childcare for some key worker families during the 

Easter holiday period. 

Childcare provision during the Easter holidays is only available due to the commitment and 

goodwill of our amazing staff who are continuing to put themselves and their families at risk by 

supervising and entertaining the children of our front-line key workers.  

The provision is only available as our staff are willing to work on a voluntary basis, enabling us 

to play our part to support the NHS and the emergency services workers. 

During this period, we will have less staff available than during term time so we can only provide 

childcare for: 

 

1. Families with both parents who are front line NHS and emergency service workers. 
2. Families with both parents who are key workers, one NHS and emergency front line 

worker one other key worker. 
3. Single parent front line NHS and emergency service workers. 

 

 
If you fall into one of the three categories above, you will need to contact the school office or 
the school mobile to book your days. 
 
Please note there will be no free school meal packed lunches over the Easter.  
 
Regardless of this offer, by sending your child to school you are increasing the risk of infection 
and the infection spreading to other children, your family, the staff and their families.  
If it is at all possible for children to be at home, then they should be. 

 
We are closed on the Friday and Monday Easter Bank Holidays. 

We will not tolerate abusive, aggressive behaviour or unreasonable requests. We reserve the 

right to not offer a place at all under these circumstances. 

Thank you for your continued support during these very challenging times. 

 

Ian Taylor 

Headteacher 

 


